A Fine day in July of 2023
Dear Customer

Tomishiro Products Co., Ltd.
3684 Madokoro, Oita City,
Oita Prefecture 870-0268
TEL: 097-592-6688

FAX: 097-592-6699

Notice of Summer Vacation

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support
and business.

And also, we would like to inform you that we will be closed for the summer
vacation during the following period. We apologize for any inconvenience this may
cause you and thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,
The following is a brief description of the holidays.

1. Holiday period

Friday, August 11, 2023 (Mountain Day) and August 13 (Sun.) through
August 15 (Tue.), 2023

2. Ordering information

Orders received by 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 10, 2023 will be
shipped on the same day.

We will be open for business from Wednesday, August 16, 2023.
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your understanding.



